

U.S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20416

March 27, 1986

Mr. Jeffrey P. Davidson, CMC 3709 S. George Mason Drive, #315E Falls Church, Virginia 22041

Dear Mr. Davidson:

Congratulations on your selection as the 1986 Media Advocate of the Year for the State of Virginia.

Each year the Small Business Administration honors outstanding men and women who contribute to small business as advocates. This year the states will present awards to 274 men and women, of whom 10 will be recognized as national winners.

Certificates of recognition for your award will be presented by the SBA district office.

Again, my sincere congratulations and best wishes for continued success. Your interest in small business is appreciated by the Nation's entrepreneurs.

Yours very truly,

Frank S. Swain

Chief Counsel for Advocacy

cc: Robert T. Lhulier, Regional Administrator

Richard Johnson, Regional Advocate

Jack Cleek, PIO

Catherine S. Marschall, District Director